
Parents information sessions will take place on 

Thursday 25th April  

at  

2pm  

The session should last no more than 30-40 mins 

and open to any parent who’s child has recently 

joined the programme or was unable to          

previously attend.  If your child is not               

participating in AR just yet, don’t worry, we will 

have further parent meetings at a later date. 

 

Please call the office to confirm your place at   

on 028 895 21456. 

Thank you. 


